
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL NOTE  

We are incredibly proud of our pupils who have settled back into school life well. There continues 

to be a buzz of activity around the school, which is so lovely to hear again       

 

A little reminder that now children are back at school it is important for them to get back into a 

routine of early nights. Coming back to school is exhausting for everyone and children may need 

more sleep than usual. Not only are children more physically active, they are more mentally and 

emotionally engaged too. Sometimes this tirednees can present as over excitable or lethargic or 

even in making the  wrong choices in difficult situations. Sleep promotes cognition and memory, 

facilitates learning, recharges our mental and physical batteries, and generally helps us make the 

most out of our days. With plentiful sleep, we improve our mental and physical health, reduce 

stress, and maintain the routine that is critical to healthy daily functioning.  

 

TIMES TABLE ROCKSTARS – RED NOSE DAY 

Well done everyone for your fantastic outfits today.   This week our children joined the biggest 

times table event the country has ever seen! Today we were raising money for Red Nose Day by 

asking our pupils to come to school dressed as rock stars for a £1 donation, we will let you know 

how much we raised in next weeks newsletter. Class 3 topped the TTRS scoreboard with Classes 4 

and 5 following closely behind. The scoreboards for each class were as follows: 

 

Class 2: 

1st place - Riley  

2nd place - Felix  

3rd place - Euan  

Class 3: 

1st place -Jessica  

2nd place - Nate  

3rd place - Harry  

Class 4: 

1st place - Freddie  

2nd place - Hunter  

3rd place - Ethan  

Class 5: 

1st place - Leo  

2nd place - Freddie  

3rd place - George  

 

The overall winners for the school were... 

1st place -Jessica  

2nd place - Nate  

3rd place - Harry  

 

Great work rock stars! 🎸 
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PARENTS EVENING 

We are planning to have a check in with parents via Teams/phone call 

on the following dates/times: 

 

Class 5-Mrs Burt-Tue 30th March-1:30pm-5:00pm via Teams 

Class 4-Mrs Wicks-Wed 31st March-9:30am-11:30am via phone call 

Class 4-Mr Wellsteed-Wed 31st March- 1:3pm-3:30pm via phone call 

Class 3-Mrs Olefhile-Thurs 1st Apr- 1:30pm-5:00pm via phone call  

Class 2-Mrs Ley-Tue 1st Apr- 1:30pm-4:30pm via phone call 

Class 2-Mrs Thomson/Mrs Howes-Thurs 1st Apr-12:30pm-2:00pm via Teams 

Class 1-Mrs Turner- Mon 29th Mar 3:30-4:30pm & Tue 30th Mar 3:30-4:30pm 

& Thurs 1st April 9:30pm-11:30pm via phone call. 

 

Bookings can be made on Arbor.  Bookings close at 12noon on FRIDAY 26th MARCH. 

 

EMOTION COACHING - Support videos for parents  

Emotion coaching helps parents give children the skills they need to deal with their positive and 

negative feelings. This helps children to: 

 

• Have more self-confidence 

• Do better in school 

• Have healthier relationships 

 

In the following films, educational psychologists explain the key principles of emotion coaching 

and how parents can use it to support their children and their behaviour. You can access the films 

using these links: 

 

• Emotion Coaching Film 1 

• Emotion Coaching Film 2 

• Emotion Coaching Film 3 

• Emotion Coaching Film 4 

• Emotion Coaching Film 5 

 

Please find below a reminder of our school uniform. 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM INFORMATION  

Now we are back in school as normal, please can we ask that all children come into school in 

uniform (unless told to come in PE clothing or for a ‘special event’ day).  The only change being 

allowed is appropriate footwear for walking/outdoor activities.  Please find below a reminder of 

our school uniform. 

 

The school’s colours are green and yellow.  

 

GREY/ BLACK   Trousers or shorts  

GREY / BLACK  Skirts  

GREEN    School Sweatshirt or Sweatcardi  

YELLOW   School Polo Shirt  

GREEN & WHITE  Gingham Summer Dress  

BLACK FOOTWEAR               Black shoes (fashion shoes, shoes with high heels or 

open toe are NOT suitable for school)  

SOCKS   Black, grey, white 

ESSENTIAL PE KIT:  PE bag, Trainers (not plimsolls), Fitted black PE shorts or/Black shadow 

stripe PE shorts, T-shirt (Bottle Green with school logo), Spare 

sport socks.  Children taking part in football will need football boots 

and shin pads.    

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F511053412&data=04%7C01%7CDe.Carden%40mawgan-in-pydar.org.uk%7C51f72cbd3c1944b62f4208d8e3b3c285%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637509708488912781%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=jjCfV7S8dLVAOgKayJ9l7sbyv7k8e9NOBELVgdaQBgc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F511058735&data=04%7C01%7CDe.Carden%40mawgan-in-pydar.org.uk%7C51f72cbd3c1944b62f4208d8e3b3c285%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637509708488912781%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=LsUmSKoipLECwY%2F4tbJhVLOI4Ymj38d5tPp%2FJ933IZs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F511200862&data=04%7C01%7CDe.Carden%40mawgan-in-pydar.org.uk%7C51f72cbd3c1944b62f4208d8e3b3c285%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637509708488922738%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=MbmNRSz0JYXbFsJCkjXuuoz0dAFgD4IX4foQLrAKQTw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F511215142&data=04%7C01%7CDe.Carden%40mawgan-in-pydar.org.uk%7C51f72cbd3c1944b62f4208d8e3b3c285%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637509708488922738%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=WInnAGNop8hVJAFmKNXp%2FVnH0SoGXHLx6J1QEPQE7qo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F511225402&data=04%7C01%7CDe.Carden%40mawgan-in-pydar.org.uk%7C51f72cbd3c1944b62f4208d8e3b3c285%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637509708488932691%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=h0nzLfvhQrNzx%2Ftcfntbd7ruMXNCsN7zWFLpoCjoc8s%3D&reserved=0


 

PLEASE HELP US TO HELP YOUR CHILDREN TO CARE FOR THEIR CLOTHES BY LABELLING EACH ITEM.  

  

There is also a second-hand school uniform box in the school office.  

  

No jewellery (earring-small studs or sleepers) or nail varnish to be worn.  Long hair to be tied back. 

 

HOW TO ORDER SCHOOL UNIFORM 

You can order and pay for school uniform online from School Trends by 

following this link:   https://www.schooltrends.co.uk/uniform/Mawgan-In-

PydarCommunityPrimarySchoolTR84EP  

 

Alternatively, you can visit www.schooltrends.co.uk.  Simply go to the website address, then select 

‘Find My School’, use our postcode TR8 4HE and follow the order instructions.  

 

• There are no minimum order quantities, and your uniform will be delivered directly to your 

chosen address.  

• As well as our approved decorated school uniform, you are also able to order plain items 

such as trousers and skirts.   

• Other ordering information including sizes, delivery information and the returns procedure is 

also available online.    

The following items are available to order:  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

* Items available from ‘school office only and paid on ParentPay.  

 

http://www.schooltrends.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 TEST  

A reminder on how to report a positive case of Covid to school.  If it is during the school day, 

please contact the school office on 01637 860491.  For out of hours please use the following link.  

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GNQzh8GyMT 

BDlM8-H3wZjiVUQkxWNlFMSVlQQk5YNlFGS0RKWUFVRVVZRi4u  

  

For more information on this, please look on:  http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus  

SPRING TERM DATES 

w/c 29th MAR    - Parents Evenings 

THUR 1st APR    - Last Day of Term  

 

SUMMER TERM DATES 

MON 19th APR   - School Starts 

MON 3rd  MAY   - May Day 

MON 31st MAY to 4th JUN  - Half Term Holiday 

MON 7th * TUE 8th JUN  - School Closed – Training Days 

WED 21ST JUL    - Last day of term – 1:30pm Finish Time 

THUR 22nd & FRI 23rd JUL  - School Closed – Training Days 

 

 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus-covid-19
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus-covid-19


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


